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CALL FOR APPLICATIONS: NEW RESEARCH GRANTS PROGRAMME FOR AFRICAN 

SCIENTISTS 

This is to inform the University community that the Nigerian National Commission for UNESCO 

is inviting qualified candidates especially women scientists for the “Seed Grant for New 

African Principal Investigators (SG-NAPI)” fully funded through the German Federal 

Ministry of Education and Research (BMBF). 

 
In this regard, interested candidates who wish to take part in this programme are to visit 
UNESCO TWAS link via: http//www.twas.org/twitter.com for more information on the 
application guidelines. 
 
 The deadline for submission of the application is 27 July, 2021. 
 
Thank you. 
 

Olubunmi O. Faluyi, MCIPM, MAUA 
Registrar 
 


